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Disclaimer 
 
 
The information contained in the Centre for Neuroscience Studies fMRI Facility standard 
operating procedures (SOPs) are provided by the Facility Management Committee and are 
intended for the sole use of the management and users of this research facility. Note that these 
guidelines are set for and by the Facility Management Committee and do not necessarily 
represent the governing rules and guidelines of other research and/or clinical MRI sites. By 
downloading any of the information contained in the fMRI Facility standard operating procedures, 
you agree to the terms and provisions as outlined in this notice. 
 
The information contained in these SOPs may not be modified without the prior written 
permission of the Facility Management Committee. The committee welcomes your feedback 
regarding all areas of these SOPs. If you want to send us your comments please contact 
stromanp@post.queensu.ca. 
 
 


